
Calaveras  Red  Cross
Evacuation  Shelter  Has  New
Location
The San Andreas fire evacuation shelter has been relocated to
Mountain Oaks School in order to accommodate the potential
increase in evacuees.In addition, East Bay Municipal Utility
District is offering to help those that have been displaced by
the  Electra  Fire.  Displaced  residents  with  recreational
vehicles or trailers may stay at Lake Pardee, while those with
small recreational vehicles can stay at Lake Camanche-South
Shore. People can additionally stay in their own vehicles or
in  tents  and  utilize  the  showers  and  restrooms  at  these
properties. Additionally, CAL-Fire has established a public
information telephone line that can be reached by calling
(530)  647-5218.  This  line  will  have  recorded  information
regarding the Electra fire and will be available 24 hours a
day.
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